
	

 
 

Forward Motion Insider Update - January 4, 2017 

 
Dear Insider, 

Happy New Year!  I'm writing in my role as Co-Chair of Groton 
Community School's Forward Motion Campaign to thank you for your 
interest in and involvement with GCS and the campaign that is 
underway.  The purpose of this message is to start a series of regular 
communications about the campaign’s progress and to bring you up to 
speed as we embark on a new year.  

Our campaign committees are working hard on ways to share our 
building renovation and expansion plans with many more families and 
friends who may be interested in fostering the future of GCS.  We are 
excited to actively grow our circle of support through a variety of 
informational gatherings and peer-to-peer discussions, which will take 
place over the next couple of months.   

As we move forward into 2017, I will keep you posted with regular 
updates about the Forward Motion Campaign in general, and about 
upcoming opportunities to learn more about our plans.  We welcome 
your continued interest and participation in the campaign and encourage 
you to join us in spreading the word about Forward Motion.   

Thank you for being part of this effort to help GCS flourish for many 
years to come. 
 
All my best, 

 
Debbie MacDonald 

dmacdonald@gcsforwardmotion.org 
 

 
	


